
We run a small hobby farm & have been WWOOF Association Hosts for about 5 years. 

We cannot afford to pay workers on our property but have had a great deal of WWOOF backpackers 

stay for 3 months to obtain their 2nd year Visa. 

This has been a most rewarding experience for both us & the WWOOFers we have had staying with 

us as they get to experience Australian family life & be a part of our family for the time stayed with 

us. 

WWOOFers will not be able to stay with us if they have to show pay slips for their 2nd Visa and so 

neither parties will be able to benefit from this. 


